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What an incredible second week this has been at Cheder Miami! The children have
been learning about the special sounds of the shofar. The children had the chance to

see and hear it being blown, and we even practiced making the sounds together!
Everyone loved trying out tekiah, shevarim, teruah, and shevarim-teruah!

 We spoke about how the shofar helps us get ready for Rosh Hashana when we return
back to Hashem our king.
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This week in Nursery...
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This week our Kodesh class was filled with excitement as we
prepared for Rosh Hashana. The kinderlach had the special

opportunity to hear the shofar blown by Rabbi Burstyn. They sat so
quietly and listened so carefully, just as we will do in shul on Rosh

Hashana. We also enjoyed tasting apples dipped in honey and
learned that this sweet minhag should be a siman for a sweet new
year. The children have been busy working on their Rosh Hashana

projects, putting in so much effort and creativity. They are so proud
of their work and are excited to share it with you. Through these
activities, we spoke about the meaning of the new year—starting

fresh, showing kindness, and bringing sweetness into everything we
do. We are proud of how beautifully the kinderlach are settling into
the class, learning the routine, making new friends, and building a
warm connection with their Moros. We look forward to a year of

growth, nachas, and many sweet moments together!

    Afternoon Nursery has been learning our colors, playing a hide
and seek color game. We continue to discuss our theme “All about

me”. Our favorite book is “Dogs Colorful Day”. Music time with
guitar is another favorite and so is our puppet shows. 
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Nursery Pics
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This week in Playgroup...



Playgroup Pics
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